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January 25, 2017 

 

via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: OEB File No. EB-2016-0325 | Hydro One Networks Inc. (“HONI”) - Section 92 Leave to 

Construct, West Toronto Transmission Enhancement Project | Toronto Hydro-Electric 

System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”) Application for Intervenor Status  

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

 

Toronto Hydro received the Notice of Application in the above noted proceeding. 

 

As the licensed distributor for the City of Toronto, Toronto Hydro has a direct and material interest in 

the outcome of this proceeding, and requests intervenor status in the application. The utility apologies 

for the delay in filing this request, and trusts that no parties have been adversely affected by the delay. 

 

Toronto Hydro reserves the right to participate in all OEB established processes for this proceeding, and 

requests that copies of all documents filed on record be forwarded, in electronic form, to the attention of 

Andrew Sasso, Director Regulatory Affairs and Daliana Coban, Manager Regulatory Law, through 

email at regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

[original signed by] 

 

Andrew Sasso 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
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